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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE….. 
 

GIG HARBOR HIGH SCHOOL OFFICIALLY JOINS 

 
Parkland, WA – On September 25, 2015 Gig Harbor High School’s Student Body voted to formalize the 
Gig Harbor Volleyball Club.  The Association was already poised to let them in due to an electronic vote 
from the board to let the school compete this year based on the approval of the club.  The vote was 
unanimous.  Gig Harbor will be the fifth member school, but its matches were already scheduled for the 
upcoming tournament.  The clubs first year was last year, but was only a senior project but not very 
formalized.  Anthony Valladares a sophomore spearheaded the rejuvenation, after participating in the 
club last year.   After gathering 144 member signatures last year and over 100 member signatures this 
year, they may be the largest club in the association.   
 

Gig Harbor High School is a public high school in the Peninsula School District in Gig Harbor, 
Washington. The school was created in the summer of 1978. The school houses ninth thru twelfth 
grades. 
 
The Washington State High School Boys Volleyball Association is a small non-profit whose goal is to 
provide world class opportunities for students to participate in interscholastic athletics, focusing on those 
students who currently do not participate in school athletics.  They have currently 5 member schools. 
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